
On Sunday 17  August 2025, Voluntary
Action Athletes took part in the Dundee
Kiltwalk.  
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A few team members took part in the Wee
Wander (a 4 mile walk), while the
remainder of the team took on the Mighty
Stride - a 20 mile journey.

Regardless of the mileage, the walking
experience was consistently positive. The
path was well-maintained and clearly
signposted, with regular "Pit Stops"
providing much-needed refreshments,
snacks, and a chance to rest. The weather
was hot and sunny, but it wasn’t an
uncomfortable walk.  There were a few
blisters involved, but we totally smashed it!

We’ve done well with our JustGiving
page, and although the Kiltwalk has
now passed, we’re still open to collect
any donations towards our cause.  The
funds we raise go directly back into the
heart of our Angus community,
supporting vital services for Angus
families, local community projects, and
caring for vulnerable individuals within
Angus.  You can donate here:
https://bit.ly/4kZvd3b

https://bit.ly/4kZvd3b

